

RAYMOND H. CHASE CHAIRMAN JOHN H. SANDERS HAROLD H. EUBANK HAROLD B. TROMBLEY
DIRECTOR
STATE OFFICE
BUILDING

STATE VETERANS COUNCIL

CONCORD, NEW HAMPSHIRE

June 14, 1950

Mr. Howard G. Langley, Selectman, Gilmanton, N.H.

Dear Sir:

The burial claim of J. Frank McClary has been adjudicated by the State Veterans Council and that agency has certified a burial payment in the amount of 84.00 to you.

Payment should be made to Stanley K.Flower, Funeral Director, Laconia, N.H.

Very truly yours.

Harold B. Trombley, Director, State Veterans Council,

Concord, N.H.